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Request for North West Community Council Consideration 

x Agenda Item 
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the meeting) 

 Added Item 
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Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least one day prior to 
meeting) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of  Meeting:  February 6th 2017 

Subject: Funding Request – Hammonds Plains Tennis/Pickle Ball Courts  

Motion for North West Community Council to Consider: 
 
That North West Community Council approve an allocation of $50,000.00 from the Hammonds Plains 
Common Area Rate for the construction of the Hammonds Plains Tennis/Pickle Ball Courts.  

Reason: For the construction of tennis and pickle ball courts in Hammonds Plains. The closest 
opportunity for these sports is Tantallon and the construction of courts closer to these communities will 
encourage active living and community engagement. The project is expected to be cost shared from the 
Glen Arbour Homeowners’ Association Area Rate, provincial grants, the District 13 District Capital Fund, 
and fundraising from the Glen Arbour Homeowners Association. The estimated total cost of the project is 
$152,000 including contingencies.  The proposed allocation of funding for this project is as follows: 
 
Glen Arbour Homeowners’ Association Area Rate * : $   27,000 
District Capital (2016/17 & 2017/18): $   25,000 
Provincial Recreation Facility Development Grant: $   50,000 
Hammonds Plains Common Area Rate: $   50,000 
Total Project Funding: $ 152,000 

 
* may be supplemented with fund raising by the Glen Arbour Homeowners’ Association 
 
The balance of funds remaining in the account for the Hammonds Plains Common Area Rate is currently 
$374,428.16.  This request conforms with the purpose of this area rate which is to provide for recreational 
amenities in the community of Hammonds Plains. 

Outcome Sought: North West Community Council support the allocation of the funds requested from the 
Hammonds Plains Common Area Rate to this project.  
 
 

Councillor Matt Whitman District  13 

 


